Allan and Leah Burke
P.O. Box 58
Linton, N.D. 58552-0058

Thursday, January 30, 2025

Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee:

We are writing in opposition to HB 1255. We listen to Prairie Public Radio and watch Prairie Public Television
because we appreciate wholesome, factual, historical, public-spirited programming.

Whether it is a news program, a documentary, or musical entertainment, we know we can trust what we see and
hear.

North Dakota is truly blessed to have Prairie Public for so many reasons. We cannot imagine life without it.
Respectfully submitted,

Allan and Leah Burke
Linton, N.D.



